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Tuesday, 16 July 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
This letter is to inform you of some changes to our Breakfast and After School Club payment 
arrangements for September 2019. 
 
During the Summer break please ensure that any outstanding debts for Breakfast Club and or 
After School Club are cleared.  
 
From September any bookings can only be made if the payments are made on Parentpay in 
advance for the week. 
 
Please do not book places for your child if payment is not made. 
 
Many thanks for your cooperation  
 
 
 
 
Miss R Kohli 
Executive Headteacher 
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